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Proposition 65 Statement 
 
 
 
Proposition 65 (Prop 65) requires businesses to provide warnings to Californians about 
significant exposures to chemicals that cause cancer, birth defects or other reproductive harm. 
California’s Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment (OEHHA) adopted amended 
regulations for the provision of “clear and reasonable” warnings under Prop 65 (Title 27, CA 
Code of Regulations) in August 2016 with the changes effective August 30, 2018. OEHHA 
further amended Prop 65 effective January 1, 2025. Businesses have until January 1, 2028 to 
comply with the new requirements which include updating short-form warnings to incorporate 
the name of at least one specific chemical. 
 
ITW Pro Brands reviewed its product lines and updated the Prop 65 warning located on 
affected product packaging to comply with the 2016 requirements and is currently updating 
affected products to comply with the new requirements by the 2028 deadline. When a Prop 65 
warning is required, it is located on the smallest sellable unit (e.g. tube, marker, aerosol, etc.), 
thus providing a “clear and reasonable” warning to consumers. 
 
The Prop 65 status of individual products is shown in Section 15 of the product’s Safety Data 
Sheet (SDS). The SDS can be downloaded from our website: www.itwprobrands.com. 
Additional questions can be directed to ITW Pro Brands’ Regulatory Affairs Department. 
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